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Subject: FW: Event permission at Den Three Sixty

 

 
From: Kwabena Opoku-Fofie <musclesandbeardssociety@gmail.com>  
Sent: April 12, 2022 4:00 PM 
To: Jayakrishnan, Chitra <cjayakrishnan@markham.ca> 
Subject: Re: Event permission at Den Three Sixty 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Hello, my name is Kwabena Opoku-Fofie and I would love the honor of being able to hold an event in your 
city of Markham, at the Den Three Sixty, located at 60 Main St N #3, Markham, ON L3P 1X5. I am applying 
for a Public Event SOP, through the AGCO (Alcohol and Gaming Commission) and I need a Municipal 
Resolution declaring that my event is "of municipal significance". 

 

The event is called Champagne and Game. At this event patrons will be able to play videogames, dance to 
music and have fun while networking with each other. There will also be food served and alcohol for sale. The 
capacity for the event is 55 people, invite only. The event is scheduled for August 13th, 2022, from 7pm-12am. 
 
The crowd for the event is that of mature clientele. Upon finding a location for this event, Den Three Sixty is 
perfect and has everything we need to hold this event. Also, it pleasures me to be able to do this with a small 
business. 
 
It would be a pleasure if your city would allow me to permit the sale of alcohol at this event, by responding 
with a letter of approval via email, then I can send it out to AGCO along with my Special Occasions Permit 
application. I am holding this event under my company Muscles and Beards Society, a personal training and 
lifestyle brand. If there is any more information you need please feel free to contact me directly at (416)731-
3611, or email me. 
 
Thank you... 

 


